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' Addrtss R:p!y to: Post Offica Box 761'\( Chicago, Illinois 60690*

March 13, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Amendment No. 48 to the Final Safety
Analysis Report (FSAR)
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached is Amendment No. 48 to the LaSalle County
Station Units 1 and 2 Final Safety' Analysis Report. This
amendment transmits responses to'33 second round' questions and
voluntary text and response revisions.

Also attached are 7 copies of the Electrical Control
and Instrumentation Drawings (Parts A & B) associated with FSAR
Section 1.7. These replace the previously submitted drawings
which must be discarded or returned to us for destruction.
Acknowledgement of destruction is required in either case.

Three (3) signed originals and fifty-se'ven (57) copies
of;this; amendment are submitted for your review and approval.

~g Very truly yours,
a

ALcq tl

D. L. Peop?.es'
,

Director of
Nuclear Licensing
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